

President

Joseph T. Tamburino

Village Clerk

Linda L. Gould

Trustees

David V. Delgado Valerie J. Farries John N. Kramer Frank J. Lomeli, Sr. Herman L. Walter, Jr. Marvin A. Watson

Village Administrator Russell F. Wajda

Assistant Village Administrator Village Treasurer John T. Flood, Jr.

Village Attorney
Patrick E. Deady

April 7, 2020

As approved at the Regular Board Meeting of

March 23, 2020, the April 13, 2020 Board-of-a-Whole

Meeting has been cancelled due to Governor Pritzger's

"Shelter in Place Order".

Linda L. Gould Village Clerk